
 

 

 

 
Call for Research Proposals and Working Papers 

The 22nd Accounting History Symposium 

                                                      Wednesday, 27 November 2024  

                                                  Format: online  

                                      Time: 6.30 pm- 9.30 pm, AEDT- Melbourne time  

                                  (7:30 am- 10:30 am, GMT - London time) 

Following the tremendous success of the 20th Accounting History Symposium, held virtually at the end of 

2023, and the 21st Accounting History Symposium, conducted in person earlier this year before the 2024 

AFAANZ conference, the Accounting History Special Interest Group (AHSIG) is delighted to announce our 

second symposium of 2024. The 22nd Accounting History Symposium is scheduled to take place virtually on 

Wednesday, November 27, 2024. 

 

This year, we are excited to integrate our AFAANZ Insight Series session with the 22nd Accounting History 

Symposium. We are privileged to welcome Professor Stephen Walker as our keynote speaker. He will present 

his paper titled "Managing a Shower of Silver: Accounting, Control, and Audit at the Great Exhibition, 1851," 

which has been recognized as a highly recommended paper by the AFAANZ Accounting History community. 

 

In addition to our esteemed guest speaker, we invite individuals interested in presenting their planned or 

ongoing research projects to submit a research proposal or working paper. We recommend that research 

proposals be approximately three pages in length, single-spaced, and include the following information: 

 

1. Project (working) title 

2. Background (or scenario for investigation) 

3. Main research objective in one sentence 

4. Concise key research question(s) 

5. Research methodology 

6. Period selection 

7. Limitations of the study 

8. Expected (original) contribution. 

 
The due date for submission of research proposals is Sunday, 27th October 2024. The proposals should be 
sent to acchis.sig@gmail.com (please also copy in maryam.safari@rmit.edu.au and 
lina.xu@rmit.edu.au). 

 
In addition to the presentations of research proposals relating to accounting history, a panel of scholars will 

be in attendance, discussing and/or providing feedback on the presentations of the participants. Registration 

for this event is free of charge.  

We look forward to your participation at the 22nd Accounting History Symposium.  

 
Kind regards, 
Dr Maryam Safari and Dr Lina Xu 

The 22nd Accounting History Symposium, Convenor and Deputy Convenor 

 

If you haven’t already done so, please follow us on LinkedIn for our latest updates: 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/65855223 
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